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Volume 44, No. 6          June 2017 

We have a condensed version of the Where’n’When this month. 
Susan Pittman, our editor, is recovering from eye surgery and is 
unable to put together the publication this month. I am filling in 
for her. Hopefully I did not miss anything. 

         
      Linda Edwards 
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Special Dance Calendar 
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Special Dance Calendar (cont.) 
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HSRDC is taking nominations for the 2018 Elected Officers. Offices include President, 1st Vice President, 2nd Vice President, Treasur-

er and Secretary. Elections will be held at the HSRDC Meeting in August. 

A Letter of Intent should be sent to HSRDC President, Rick Goetz at r.goetz4@gmail.com. The letter should include any offices that 
you have held. 
If you have any questions, you may contact your District Director: 

 

District Clubs District Director Phone Email 

DISTRICT 1 Bluebonnets, Tom-
ball, Wildcatters,  
The Woodlands 
Stars 

Jack Sanderson 832-599-0310 sandhj@aol.com 

DISTRICT 2 BBBB, Fairbees, 
KPP, Hey Lollies 

Donna Meiers 713-705-7112 dcmeiers43@gmail.com 

DISTRICT 3 Contton Squares, 
Camping Squares, 
Ganado 

Karen & Robert Hlavinka 979-533-0129 kyhlav2545@gmail.com 

DISTRICT 4 Bob's Best Dee & Jim Stephens 281-559-2848 jstephens72@verizon.net 

DISTRICT 5 Alvin, Hanger 
Squares 

Dee & Jim Stephens 281-559-2849 jstephens72@verizon.net 

DISTRICT 6 Frontier Sq, Straw-
berry Sq, Lake 
Jackson,  
Wag-A-Rounds 

Cindy Markos 281-910-0239 strawberrycindy1@yahoo.com 

DIRECTOR AT 
LG 

(Dist 3, 4, 5, 6) Gaylene & Ralph Bynum 713-477-1613 gayleneb777@att.net 

DIRECTOR AT 
LG 

(Dist 1, 2) Betty Boehnke 281-798-0749 bboehnke@sbcglobal.net 

HSRDC Needs YOU! 
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Club Chit Chat 
Bluebonnet Squares – Join the Bluebonnet Squares June 5th for an Anniversary Dance with Joe Salt-
el as the caller. John Kephart calls on June 12th.  All Square Dancers are always welcome to join the 
Bluebonnet Squares on Mondays at the Spring Wood Methodist Church, 1711 Cypress Creek Park-
way, Houston, TX 77090 (FM 1960 West across from Denny’s) from 7:30 p.m. – 9:30 p.m. for Plus 
and Mainstream Dancing.  Visit the club’s webpage for the calendar reflecting Theme and Special 
Dances throughout the year, http://bluebonnets.irisar.com. Join us on Facebook, facebook.com/
bluebonnetsquares or call, 281-740-5296 for more information. 

 

Houston Area Camping Squares... It’s already June.  We were blessed last month with beautiful 
weather that wasn’t hot yet!  We celebrated Cinco de Mayo with a taco bar for our pot luck. Mexican 
songs were included in our rounds by Terry Pimm and singing calls from Brice Hesche.   

 This month we are dancing June 2-4 and are having a guest caller for our Saturday night 
dance.  Bill Varley will be sharing his talents as a caller and serenading us each tip.  We would love 
to have you come join us June 3rd. Coushatte RV Ranch is between Sealy and Bellville off Hwy 36.  
See our website houstoncampingsquares.com for a map. 

 Our sad news is Brice and Debbie are retiring from calling for our club. This means we are in 
a search for a new club caller.  In that regards, we would like to encourage new callers to come out 
and visit.  We are having an “Open Mic” Night on August 11. Please contact Brice at 832-683-3331, 
Jamie at 832-419-4958, or Janet at 214-783-0974. 

   

The Tomball Promenaders have a busy June and July.  The thirty students who have been working 
with the always encouraging and patient Dennis Ray will enjoy Graduation on June 19th. 

There are two big dances in July.  We are honored to be hosting the Teen Scholarship Fund 
Dance on July 13th.  This is an opportunity for our entire dancing community to come together to 
support our youngest dancers and enjoy the calling of Fred Goynes at the same time.  The following 
week, on July 20th, KO Jeanes and Martha Koslosky will guide us through square and round dancing 
at our annual Hot Pepper Dance.  Come join us! 

 

Friendship Report 

The following dancers have completed another twenty visitations during April. 

 

 

My new email address is nicprado@yahoo.com and 713-723-0131 is my new telephone number. 

Nic Prado 

Jackie Clift Katy Prairie Promenaders 220 

Jean Matthews Fairbees 120 

Lou Placette Camping Squares 300 

Janet Yarbrough Camping Squares 360 

http://bluebonnets.irisar.com
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